HB 764 —-- TRANSPORTATION NETWORK COMPANIES
SPONSOR: Marshall

This bill specifies that a Transportation Network Company (TNC) and
TNC driver shall not be considered common carriers, contract
carriers, motor carriers, taxicabs, or for-hire vehicles and will
not be required to register as or meet any requirements therefore.
The bill states that TNC drivers will be independent contractors
and not employees, except under certain circumstances. This bill
requires a TNC to maintain an agent for service of process in the
state of Missouri.

This bill does not require TNC drivers to obtain any special state
or local license and will not be required to pay any tax. The bill
does not include any licensing or permitting requirement for a TNC
to operate within the state and it does not require a TNC to
perform any criminal background check before allowing an individual
to become a TNC driver.



